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To: Distribution list 
 

Re: EA1617-01, Tlicho All-season Road (TASR) – Tłı̨chǫ spelling and 

dictionary resource for presentations  

The Review Board asks parties to have consideration to the Tłı̨chǫ language when preparing 
their presentations for the upcoming Public Hearing. Below are some of the most common 
place names, with the correct spelling.  
 
Tłı̨chǫ (there is no dot above the ‘i')  
Whatì 
Gamètì 
Wekweètì 
Behchokǫ̀  
Mǫwhì Gogha Dè Nı̨ı̨tłèè 
 
The Tłı̨chǫ Government has also developed an online Tłı̨chǫ dictionary, which is an excellent 
resource for the correct spelling of Tłı̨chǫ place names and other common words. The online 
resource can be found here: http://tlicho.ling.uvic.ca/users/mainview.aspx  
 
The Review Board’s project lead for EA1617-01, the Tlicho All-season Road, is Simon 
Toogood, Environmental Assessment Officer. Simon can be reached at (867) 766-7053 or by 
email at stoogood@reviewboard.ca .   
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